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Moore-Love, Karla

From: Sydney Moran [sydneylorraine93@yahoo.com)
Sent:  Tuesday, October 12, 2010 11:43 AM
To: Moore-Love, Karla “
Cc: sydneylorraine93@yahoo.com; derryjackson@comcast.net
~ Subject: request for public comment 11/10
Dear Karla,

My teacher Mr.Jackson instructed me to send you this email requesting that two students from
Rosi Hintin high school be allowed to address the council.

We are hoping to get on the November 10th agenda. We plan to offer a recomendation for
saving Memorial Colliseum by reconfiguring it to accomidate the home of the Portland Beavers.

.............................

The two speakers will be myself and Derry Jackson.

Derry Jackson's phone number is (503)962-9607
208 se 148th ave Portland OR, 97230

Mine, Sydney Moran, is (503)261-3543
208 se 148th ave Portland OR, 97230

Sincerely,
Sydney Moran

10/12/2010


mailto:sydneylorraineg3@yahoo.com

1446

Request of Sydney Moran to address Council regarding a recommendation for
saving Memorial Coliseum (Communication)

NOV 10 2010
PLACED ON FILE

o R | COMMISSIONERS VOTED
piled N0V 00 2010 AS FOLLOWS:

LaVonne Griffin-Valade - YEAS | NAYS

Auditor of the City of Portland 1. Fritz
2. Fish

3. Saltzman

4. Leonard

Adams




